
As the President and Chief Executive Officer, Sarah O. Hanley brings her broad-based experience
and innovative ideas to The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia. With more than 25 years
of business development and leadership experience, Sarah is responsible for the growth and
strategic oversight of CFGP and for leading a team of dedicated staff who support the
Foundation’s development.

Sarah has been with CFGP since its founding in 2013. In her previous roles with CFGP, Sarah was
responsible for the annual Catholic Charities Appeal and St. Charles Borromeo Seminary Appeal
collectively raising nearly $20M annually. She also led CFGP’s Development Consulting Services
team, which continues to help grow the fundraising and development efforts of many Catholic
institutions across Southeastern Pennsylvania.

Sarah’s commitment to the mission of CFGP stems from her lifelong dedication to her faith and
her hometown. A native Philadelphian, Sarah now gives back to her community and her faith in
ways she could have only hoped for. Today, Sarah and her husband live in Delaware County. They
are proud parents of two adult sons, Dave and Kevin. Sarah is an active member of St. Kevin
Parish in Springfield, where she is the Founding Chair of their Stewardship Council and is
President of their Women’s Club Board of Directors.

Sarah is a member of the Executive Board of Elementary Education for the Archdiocese of
Philadelphia and the Advisory Board for Villa Maria Academy, Lower School.  She has participated
in the mentoring program for the Association of Fundraising Professionals, Greater Philadelphia
Chapter. In addition, Sarah is a former board member of the National Catholic Development
Conference.

Prior to her time with CFGP, Sarah worked in the Office for Stewardship and Development at the
Archdiocese of Philadelphia as the Director of Appeals. Before transitioning into the nonprofit
sector, she had a highly successful career in business development and sales leadership, working
for UGI/AmeriGas and National Car Rental. Sarah is a graduate of Drexel University, holding a BS
in Marketing and Management.
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